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To whom it may concern: 

 

The manuscript entitled “The Ratio of Metastatic Lymph Nodes is Most Important for Rectal 

Cancer Patients Treated with Preoperative Chemoradiotherapy” by In Ja Park, Chang Sik Yu, Seok-

Byung Lim, Yong Sik Yoon, Chan Wook Kim, Tae Won Kim, Jong Hoon Kim, and Jin Cheon Kim 

of the Departments of Colorectal Surgery, Medical Oncology, and Radiation Oncology, Asan 

Medical Center, University of Ulsan College of Medicine, Seoul, Korea has been professionally 

edited by Boston BioEdit. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you require any further information. 

 

Sincerely 

 

Kilian Perrem, PhD 

Senior Editor 
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